
 

WHAT’S UUP WITH YOUTH? 
 

Successful Auction Service! 

Thank you to the 11 middle schoolers who served at the auction 

this year! They were very much appreciated by everyone in 

attendance, and they raised over $500 in “tips” that went into our 

RE scholarship fund. That fund pays for field trips and provides 

scholarships for CONS, camps, and trainings so all our youth can 

attend all our events, regardless of cost. Well done, all! 

End of Year Fun Field Trip 

This year we will be going to BoomShaka in Tumwater (trampoline 

fun!) on May 21st to celebrate another great year in youth groups. 

The Middle School group will go at 11am and the High School 

group will go at 1pm. I need firm RSVP’s so I can pre-purchase 

group tickets, and everyone needs to have a waiver on file: 

https://boomshaka.pfestore.com/waiver/  

 

 SUNDAYS: 

 

5/7: 11:00 MS 

GROUP, 12:30 HS 

GROUP, TOPIC 

“UNDERSTANDING 

CONGREGATIONAL 

POLITY AND 

MINISTERIAL 

TRANSITION” 

 

 

5/14: NO 

MEETINGS, 

MOTHER’S DAY 

 

 

5/21: MS GROUP 

AND HS GROUP 

BOOM SHAKA TRIPS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4/4/4 /  

5/28: NO MEETING, 

MEMORIAL DAY 

WEEKEND 

 

Save the Date! June 4th, 
our Youth Bridging 

Worship services! Be 
there to support our 

Seniors! 

 
 

https://boomshaka.pfestore.com/waiver/

